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2020-21 Budget Vote & Board of Education Election
Important Facts

How do I vote?
The 2020-21 Budget Vote and Trustee Election will be conducted using absentee
ballots/vote by mail only.

When is the vote?
Ballots will be mailed to all registered voters during the week of May 25, 2020. 
All ballots must be received by the District Clerk by no later than 5:00 pm, June
9th.

Note: to accommodate a timely delivery of your ballot, please mail it as
soon as possible.  Please mail it by Friday, June 4th to ensure it is received
by the District clerk by the deadline.

Can I drop off my ballot in person?
The District will accept in-person delivery of ballots Monday, June 8th and
Tuesday, June 9th from 9:00 am - 5:00 pm. All ballots must be placed in the
District’s secured drop box, located at the Dows Lane Elementary School, District
Office entrance. 

How do I register to vote?
Due to the current pandemic, no in-person voter registration will be held. Those
wishing to register to vote may do so at the DMV website by clicking here.

We recommend that you register as soon as possible.  If you miss the deadline to
register or have other registration-related questions, please contact the District
Clerk, Pauline Davies: 914.269.5011 or Pauline.Davies@IrvingtonSchools.org. 

To be a qualified voter you must be a US Citizen, at least 18 years old by June 9,
2020, a School District resident for 30 days immediately preceding the vote and
not otherwise prohibited from voting. Qualified voters who are registered with
the Westchester County Board of Elections are eligible to vote at school district
elections.  If you are not sure if you are registered or did not receive a ballot,
contact Pauline Davies at the email or phone number listed above.

How can I learn more about the proposed budget?
The Irvington UFSD mailed a budget newsletter to every home in the school
community.  To review the budget newsletter, please click here. Additionally, you
can learn more about the budget by reviewing the budget presentations or
watching the videos of these presentations by clicking here.  

Has the District taken measures to ensure fiscal responsibility?
The District has taken many steps in recent years to ensure a healthy financial
picture and is always planning for the future.  To read more about these strategic
efforts, please click here. 

Where can I learn basic facts about the budget?
The Irvington UFSD has published a budget FAQ that can be viewed by clicking
here.  A thorough overview of the proposed budget, the Annual Budget Book, can
be viewed by clicking here.  
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Who is running for the Board of Education?
There are three, three-year seats open on the Board of Education.  This year the
following individuals are running for the the Board:

Brian Friedman (incumbent)
Maura Gedid (incumbent)
Jayne Wissner
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